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Spring Clean-Up photos now posted 
online 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawà:ke – 30, Onerahtókha/April 2020) The 
Kahnawà:ke Waste Management Department of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke is pleased to announce that all the 
photos from the Community Clean-up Challenge are now 
available on our Facebook Page (@recyclinginKahnawà:ke). 
 
Thirty-four (34) different families took part and were all 
awarded a $40 or $50 Shop Kahnawà:ke or Mohawk Market 
Gift Certificate. Most of the families have been contacted to 
obtain their prize, but those who haven't can call Kahnawà:ke 
Waste Management at 450-632-4321. 
 
A total of $1420 in prizes was awarded. 
 
Kahnawà:ke Waste Management would like to thank all the 
families that participated, and the generous private donations 
received. We look forward to the community’s participation in 
our upcoming Compost Awareness Week in May. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Public Relations Officer  
media@mck.ca  
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Iotshatena:wi Reed 
Communications, Waste 
Management, Public 
Works 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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